

Dear 2024 Crawford Co Fair Camper

Crawford Co Fairboard would like to notify all 2024 campers, the reservation period for the 2025 Crawford Co fair is now open. In order to reserve your same spot from 2024 please pay your fees by July 7th 2025. Starting July 8th to July 11th any previous camper may have the option to move to a different camping spot, if preferred spot has become available. After July 12th any open camping locations will be open to the new campers.

The camper rates have increased to \$200 for electric spots; this includes electric from Sunday to Sunday of fair week. The non primitive locations are available for \$10. Questions regarding camping site numbers should be email to: ccfairassociation@gmail.com. Camping fees can be submitted by visiting https://square.link/u/3uRRPzaS or scanning the QR code located at the bottom of this letter. They can also be mailed to CCFA PO Box 261 Girard, KS 66743, must be postmarked by July 1st.

Thank you for your cooperation to make the privilege of camping at the fair a safe, family oriented and friendly experience. Please do not park in your neighbor's camping area. You should have plenty of room for 2 vehicles per spot. Please be respectful to your neighbors.

NO DOGS ALLOWED.

Crawford County Fair Association

Fairboard Officers

Amy Brown, President Willie Curran, Vice President Mike Reese, Secretary Danielle Randall, Treasurer

Fairboard Members

Abe Shanholtzer Sam Scott Ethan Goff

Ryan Koenig

Stan Jahay Matt Murphy Derrick DeLange Scott Goff

Brian Herlocker David Shanholtzer Matt DeLange